
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 4 October 2007 

4. BRIEFINGS 
 
 4.1 ELECTRONIC FORUM 
 
  Lisa Goodman and Teresa McCallum were in attendance to discuss a proposed pilot of an 

electronic forum with Community Board members.  It was agreed that the matter would be 
further discussed with the Board, Community Engagement staff, residents’ associations and 
local community groups in the new year.  

 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


